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New term, new topic! 

 With the start of a new term we have 

the enjoyment of a new topic! 

This term, the focus for learning is 

‘Super Heroes’. 

The children will be looking at real life 

super heroes, such as police and fire 

fighters; as well as fictional 

superheroes. 

The children will be exploring their 

topics through a range of different 

books. If you have read a superhero 

book at home, please let the class 

teachers know. It would be wonderful 

for the children to be able to share 

their learning experiences from home 

in school. 

Please regularly look at the class 

pages on the school website, as during 

the term they will be updated with 

photos from the term. 

www.poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk 

 

Poplar Farm Weekly Newsletter 
Happy New Year! I hope you all had an enjoyable and memorable break. 

It is with great pleasure I write this newsletter. I am delighted to be the new Head 

Teacher of Poplar Farm Primary School. The staff and children have already made 

me feel welcome in this fabulous school.  

I look forward to getting to know all of you as well. I will be at the gate in the 

mornings and afternoons during drop off and collection times. There will also be a 

coffee afternoon later this term when you will have the opportunity to pop in and 

meet me! I will inform you of the date as soon as it has been set. 

Mrs Hodson 

Head Teacher 

 

Monday 6 January 2020  

 

Diary Dates 
Monday 6 January - Term 3 begins 

Friday 10 January - 9.30am open 

morning for September 2020 

intake 

 

Wednesday 15 January - Last day 

to apply for Reception 2020 places 

Saturday 18 January - Winnie the 

Pooh day 

 

Monday 20 January - Martin 

Luther-King day 

 

Thursday 30 January - Height and 

weight checks for Reception with 

school nursing team 

 

Monday 3 February - Start of 

national storytelling week 

Monday 3 February - Genevieve 

Robinson in school for storytelling 

workshops 

Monday 3 February - Start of 

children’s mental health week 

Thursday 6 February - 2pm open 

afternoon for parents 

 

Thursday 13 February - Last day of 

term 3 

 

Monday 24 February - Term 4 

begins 

 

 

We’d love to 

see any photos 

of you and 

your child 

completing 

one of these 

happiness 

actions! 

Please email 

them to 

school, and we 

hope to share 

some of them 

on twitter. 
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